
 

 Weekly Newsletter for August 19-23, 2024 
BELL SCHEDULE 

1st – 7:15 – 8:45     2nd 8:50 – 10:20        3rd 10:25 – 11:55     4th 12:20 – 1:45  

Please don’t forget to take care of your student dues if you haven’t already done so.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Many thanks to the families who came out to our first annual Family Fun Night! We 
were thrilled to see so many of you, and we enjoyed spending time with you. We 
count it as a huge success!   
 

• Thank you for the smooth transition to the new drop-off and pickup location! 
Traffic management was much improved today, and we’re sure it will continue to 
improve.  Thank you again! 
 

• Have you checked in with your student on how they’re doing?  This year brought 
MANY changes and challenges with it.  New school for many, Banner, Polk Portal, 
block classes, etc.  Please have a conversation with your student to ensure that they 
are feeling confident about it all.  If not, please let us know immediately so that we 
can intervene. Also, each student has 2 staff mentors listed on the back of their ID 
badge.    

 

“Accomplishment will prove to be a journey, not a destination.” 

 — Dwight D. Eisenhower 

1. Scan/Click the QR code. 
2. Choose Chain of Lakes Collegiate High 
3. School Fund from the drop-down menu. Enter the 

amount of your donation. 
4. Complete the donor information. 
5. If this is NOT a corporate gift, enter "N/A" in the 

Corporate Gift Company Name box. 
6. Enter payment information and complete the transaction. 

https://secure.qgiv.com/for/pscfd

